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The Secretary~ of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of
United States of America to Canada

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTTAWA, Septeniber 16, 1!
No. 143

ECELLENiCY;

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 72 dattember 16, 1964, eoncerning the construction, maintenance and operatiLORAN-C Station and its associated Monitor Control station in Newfoti
The Governm~ent of Canada accepta your proposal that our two (ments conie1ude an Agrement on this subject in accordance with the~ tEout in your Note and its Annex.
1 therefore accept your further proposai that your Note and itstogether wîth this reply, shail constitute an Agreenment between cGovernments on this subject with effeet frorn this date.

PAUL MARTIN
Secretarij of &tate for External

Hia Excellenvy W. Walton Butterworth,
Ambassador of the United States,

Ottawa, Ontario.


